
Dear Coronary Surgical Colleague: 

We are delighted to invite you to join us for an exciting day of virtual conversation and 
collegial discussion of the state of the art in surgical coronary revascularization on 
Saturday, 5 December 2020. The 6th Annual International Coronary Congress will bring 
together the preeminent experts on the surgical treatment of coronary artery disease 
from around the world to share best practices, new insights, their favorite techniques 
and pearls of wisdom with a global audience of scholars and surgeons. 

The International Coronary Congress is the only international meeting devoted solely to 
coronary bypass surgery and has now evolved to include a membership society. Your 
50 USD registration for the 2020 Virtual ICC meeting entitles you to: 

 live attendance and later access to the entire online meeting,  
 participation in live interaction panel discussions,  
 5 hours of CME Credits 
 a robust exhibitor presence will provide attendees access to the latest devices 

and technologies to facilitate state-of-the-art surgical coronary revascularization, 
 complimentary membership for 2021 and permanent designation as an 

Inaugural Member. 

Our program is endorsed by both AATS and STS and supported by numerous other 
international cardiovascular surgical associations and societies. We look forward to 
seeing you on 5 December. Join your global coronary surgical colleagues at ICC 2020! 

Very best regards, 

John Puskas and David Taggart 
2020 Course Directors 

 

  

 


